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Ref No: CA27 
  
Thank you for Twitter request which was posted on 30 August 2018 where you 
requested information about Mr Whiteley.   Your question is “regarding your outgoing 
Chief Executive Martin Whitely, what payments have been made to him as part of him 
leaving his position?  Are there any parachute, redundancy or other payments involved 
in this”? 
 
We confirm that we hold this information.  Mr Whitley’s employment ended with his 
resignation by mutual agreement on 30 September 2018 with a Settlement 
Agreement.  Whilst the Authority maintains an exemption under Section 40 (Personal 
Information) in relation to the agreement itself, we can confirm that Mr Whiteley was 
paid the sum of £94,500 which included contractual notice and compensation for loss 
of office. The payment was subject to deductions for PAYE and NI.  In answer to your 
specific requests, there were no so-called parachute payments, and neither was this 
a redundancy situation. 
 
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request, you have the right to ask for 
an internal review. Internal review requests should be submitted within two months of 
the date of receipt of the response to your original letter. 
  
Please remember to quote reference number CA27 in any future communications. 
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If you are not content with the outcome of the internal review, you have the right to 
apply directly to the Information Commissioner for a decision. The Information 
Commissioner can be contacted at: Information Commissioner’s Office, Wycliffe 
House, Water Lane, Wilmslow, Cheshire, SK9 5AF. 
  
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 




